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Takes Toll

Quail without

‘supplemental feed
had 10 times greater
‘mortality rate during
bitter cold weather,
NRM study finds.







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Texas Tech researchers, students help overhaul New Zealand beef market
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The success of Texas Tech University’s research in meat science and quality is no secret to West Texas or even the state. Now the value of that research is being tasted around the world. Specifically, New Zealand’s beef industry recently has been overhauled by research completed through Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences.  more »
DID YOU KNOW?

Aggie of the Month – January 2014
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Name: Valerie Manning; Major: Animal Science Production; Classification: Senior; Organization: Block and Bridle; Hometown: Mabank; Month: January 2014  more »
UPCOMING 

CASNR hosts renowned bioethicist; Bernard Rollin to discuss animal ethics
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One of the nation’s groundbreaking bioethicists, Bernard Rollin, will be a featured speaker on (April 22) at 6 p.m. in the Inter-national Cultural Center. Hosted CASNR’s Agricultural Awareness Week, admission to the presentation is free and open to the public.  more »
 TTU State FFA 

& District 4-H Contests
        April 26, 2014

DIGITAL PLUS

GALLERY: CASNR launches new ‘You Tube’ video recruiting page, featuring students from all six departments. 

	

	
	This winter’s bitter cold has been hard on everybody, but it’s been particularly tough on quail, those small birds that survive the cold by feeding on tiny seeds. That was particularly true out of Texas Rolling Plains during a large January weather event that dumped more than a foot of snow that hung on for days.  more » 

In Profile: Plant and Soil Science standout Katie Setterbo is ready for the real-world
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Last fall Katie Setterbo, a senior horticulture and turfgrass science major, spent her days working as a congressional intern with the U.S. House Agriculture Committee. The Fredericksburg native was one of three specially selected students to get some first-hand experience into the government’s day-to-day operations. Here, in her own words, are some of the highlights of her experience:  more »
Loneragan tapped as faculty fellow by Texas Tech’s Vice President for Research
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Guy Loneragan, a Texas Tech veterinary epidemiologist and professor of food safety and public health, has been named a faculty fellow for faculty development in the university’s Office of the Vice President for Research. He will assume his new quarter-time appointment role on April 1.  more »
Tech regents announce promotions for almost a dozen CASNR faculty members
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The Texas Tech University System Board of Regents approved the academic advancement of eleven leading College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources faculty members during their latest meeting (Feb. 28) in Lubbock. In other action, officials announced that longtime NRM leader Ernest Fish has been selected for faculty emeritus status.  more »
NRM restoration ecologist honored at Society for Range Management meeting
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 Robert Cox, an assistant professor with Texas Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management was presented the “Outstanding Early Career Undergraduate Teaching Award” from the Range Science Education Council. The honor was given Thursday (Feb. 13) at the annual international meeting of the Society for Range Management in Orlando.  more »
Texas Tech’s Raider Red Meats goes whole hog for ‘National Pig Day’
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The animal science experts at Texas Tech University were set to celebrate all things pork last month during a little-known holiday known as ‘National Pig Day.’ And while it might not rank up there with ‘National Rubber Duckie Day’ that doesn’t mean the Red Raiders weren’t going all out to put something tasty on the menu.  more »
Former CASNR dean, noted USAID agronomist Anson Bertrand dead at 91
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Anson Bertrand, a well-known college professor and administrator who later became assistant director of Food and Agriculture for U.S. Agency for International Development in Washington, died Tuesday, February 18, in Augusta, Georgia. He was 91.  more »
GALLERY: CASNR Distinguished & Young Alumni Awards in the spotlight
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CASNR officials honored six distinguished alumni on last month at the McKenzie Merket Alumni Center. In addition, officials recognized the CASNR Young Alumni Award. The awards honor alumni who’ve made significant contributions to society, and whose accomplishments and careers have brought distinction to the college. more »
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